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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 2:47 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: FW: NECEC Comments

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: free htmlclass <htmlclass2019@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 12:51 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: NECEC Comments 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Ruth Burke,   
 
Thank you for speaking with me today and for the information on how to submit my NECEC permit comments. 
 
The DEP should suspend NECEC'S construction permit.  I don't support their substantial alteration of public land. The 
Bureau of Public Land didn't follow proper procedures as the court stated.  
 
I agree with the DEP's commissioner that this represents a change in circumstances that warrants suspending their 
environmental permit.  
 
I don't support their project. I don't have faith in their process of obtaining the required permits or following procedures 
and regulations correctly.  
 
Thank you,  
Karl Rawstron  
5 Mayo St 
Portland, Maine 
04101 


